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February 11, 1971

The Republican Congressional Committee each year conducts a fund raising
drive throughout the Country. From those funds the Committee makes funds
available to freshman G.O.P. Congressmen, other incumbent G.0.P. Congressmen
and non-incumbent candidates.

Because of my position as Republican leader of the House, I receive
contributions from all over the Country. When I reach the limitation set by
law, I turn such contributions over to the Republican Congressional Committee
to be used on behalf of all G.0.P. candidates for Congress. The Committee
subsequently files a report with the Clerk of the House of Representatives,
listing all donors and the amounts contributed by each.

The Republican Congressional Committee used no more money on my
behalf in the 1970 campaign than had been provided to freshmen G.0O.P. Con-
gressmen in the last Congress. These freshmen were given an initial allo-
cation of $2,000, a subsequent allocation of $5,000 and $4,000 for public
relations: that is a total of $11,000.

The law does not prohibit any Congressional candidate not wishing
personally to accept a political contribution from turning that money over to
a political committee. Those funds are then controlled by that committee and
not by the individual who has turned that money over to them.

The Republican Congressional Committee's expenditures on my behalf
were made under normal procedure followed by the Committee not only in 1970
but in previous cempaigns.

I had been allocated money by the Committee in previous years -
money I had not used. So to all ingents and purposes, some of the money used
by the Committee in my 1970 campaign was left over from previous allocations

to me.



I live by the letter of the Campaign laws. There is no question that these
laws are utterly unrealistic in the limits they set on campaign spending.

I have pressed since 1965 for modernization of the Federal Corrupt Practices
Act and I will continue to do so. That law was written 46 years ago and does

not take into account modern-day costs of radio and television campaigning.
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